
COCHRANE CENTRAL ADVISORY GROUP REPORT

1.  How many meetings, and of what type (e.g. face-to-face, by teleconference), has your Advisory Group had since March 2004?  Is this what you expected in your previous report?

•
No meetings since March 2004. We have corresponded by e-mail only.

•
The CCAG’s next face-to-face meetings are scheduled to take place at the Colloquium in Ottawa, on October 3d and 4th.

We had planned a teleconference to discuss the CENTRAL Management Plan, but this was not needed.

2.  Supply an up-to-date list of the members of your Advisory Group (as of September 7, 2004).
	Vittorio Demicheli (Field Representative)


	Carol Lefebvre (UKCC)

	Kay Dickersin (USCC) (Convenor)
	Steff Lewis (CCSG Representative, Stroke Group)



	Davina Ghersi (CCSG Representative, Breast Cancer Group)

William Gillespie (Coordinating Editor Representative, Musculoskeletal Injuries Group)
	Hugh McGuire (TSC Representative, Depression, Anxiety and Neurosis Group)

Marijke Moll (TSC Representative, Rehabilitation and Related Therapies Field)



	Elena Glatman (USCC)

Diane Haughton (RGC Representative, Neonatal Group)


	Indy Rutks (TSC Representative, Prostate Group)



	Andrew Cullis, Colleen Finley, Eric Manheimer, Karen Robinson, Hazim Timimi, and Susan Wieland, are ex officio members of the CCAG.





3.  Summarize any significant actions taken by your Advisory Group since your last report, and significant actions planned between now and the next meeting of the CCSG in Providence in April 2005.
Previous six months:
• Submissions for Issues 3 and 4, 2004 of CENTRAL have been processed at the USCC, and the logs on the handsearch and specialized register submissions were sent to TSCs and CCAG. This task continues to involve extensive quality control undertaken at USCC; for Issue 4, 2004, only 1 register was error-free, and the rest 39 of 40 specialized registers submitted involved some level of revision by USCC staff, with appropriate information conveyed to TSCs during and after processing. More detailed information on problems encountered during processing of submissions can be found on the USCC website at http://www.cochrane.us/logs.htm.

• In to response to TSC request, the USCC has created new help web page called “TSCs Frequently Asked Questions” at www.cochrane.us. This web page provides an efficient way to gather and search for valuable information on common questions and problems TSCs may encounter, and contains very detailed and easy-to-follow steps and directions, which will improve and minimize the time and effort spent to manage activities and projects performed by TSCs. 

• Master List update mailing for 2004 was completed.

• Central Management Plan has been revised and circulated among CCAG members for approval.

• The USCC is pilot-testing approaches to rebuilding a study-based CENTRAL, which could be  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1integrated into the new Information Management System.  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1The aim of rebuilding CENTRAL is to develop a regularly updated, clean, non-redundant study-based database of controlled trials, containing all relevant records from the 50+ Cochrane specialized registers, as well as records indexed as CONTROLLED CLINICAL TRIAL [PT] and RANDOMIZED CLINICAL TRIAL [PT] in MEDLINE.

Next six months:

•
Work with the Cochrane Collaboration Steering Group, the Information Management Systems Group, and Wiley Interscience to make arrangements for continuation and improvement of CENTRAL.

4.  Does your Advisory Group have any questions that you would like the Steering Group to answer?  If so, please list them.

The group is interested in working closely with Wiley on certain CENTRAL publication issues.

5.  Does your Group wish to raise any problems, and recommended solutions, which you would like the Steering Group to discuss?  If so, please list them.

The group would have liked to have been included in approval of the CCSG’s public statement on clinical trials registration.


6.  Do you foresee any problems in keeping within the budget of £2,000 (approximately $3,000 US) that you submitted for the financial year April 2004 to March 2005?
No. 

7. Please report on the current status of the retrospective copy editing project.

We do not understand this question.

Kay Dickersin, Convenor, CCAG

7 September 2004


